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1412 Mark B Bring, Director of Legislative Affairs 61 X   

 
 
We support HB 1412 and subscribe to the testimony offered by the Lignite Energy Council, in 
which our company is a major member.  We commend the bill sponsors for considering ways 
to reduce the cost of fuel necessary to generate electricity.  Ultimately, this benefits electric 
consumers and positions the lignite industry for greater competitiveness in the energy 
marketplace.  


